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Welcome back 
I hope the children have had a good summer and are ready for a busy Autumn Term. 

 

P.E 

This year P.E will be on a Monday and Thursday on these days the children will need to make sure 

they have a suitable PE kit in school.  

 

Reading 

The school will continue using accelerated reading this year. This is a scheme where children have 

books appropriate to their reading level and once they have read the book the children have to 

complete an online quiz. The children then score points for the books that they have read. It is 

expected that the children are reading at home a minimum of three times a week as this forms part of 

their homework. 

 

Topic 

This term Kelso’s Topic will be ‘Mining and Minerals’ in this topic the children will look at how 

mining has changed in the U.K and the effect it has had on the country. They will then have the 

opportunity to contrast this to gold mining in the USA and cobalt mining in the Democratic Republic 

of Congo. In Science we will be looking at electricity and circuits and how they work. In PSHE we 

will be looking at emotional wellbeing. In English we will be learning using the text The Iron Giant 

and have the opportunity to write using a variety of genres. 

 

 

Homework 

This year the children will get English and Maths homework on a Friday and will need to be 

returned by the following Wednesday. If there are any problems with this, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me. 
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Class Dojo 

 

The children did really well at collecting Dojo points last year. The children will continue to gain 

Dojo points for positive behaviours, but also lose them for negative behaviours in line with the 

school behaviour policy. 

I am really looking forward to teaching your child, but if you have any problems please don’t 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Thanks 

Mr A Cook, Miss Bateman and Mrs Chinnery. 
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